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How many times do you hear stories about somebody in elected office getting a  pay cut? 
Could happen in La Crosse if voters approve hiring a city  administrator in the spring.  A city
council committee has approved slicing  the mayor's salary by half if that happens

         

Karl Wiggert spoke in front of the committee about the change.  If  approved by the entire
council next week and depending on the outcome of the  referendum vote in April, the next
mayor's salary would shrink to about 38  thousand dollars.  
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